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21st October, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

 

Our school has issued a notice (refer to File no:(SYT) S/2022/41) to inform you that a K3 

teacher living with a family member has been diagnosed, needs to undergo home isolation 

and will not return to school for the time being. We have been informed by that teacher at 

2:45p.m. today that she has begun to have symptoms such as fever, sore throat and cough. 

She took Rapid Antigen Tests twice at home and the results were all positive. That teacher 

immediately reported to the Centre for Health Protection (CHP) and was informed by the 

CHP that her whole family must undergo home quarantine until the end of the quarantine 

period. That teacher needs to take leave to rest at home. She has been vaccinated earlier so 

the quarantine period will take about six to seven days or until the test result is negative. 

 

That teacher worked at school yesterday and she is mainly responsible for teaching and 

taking care of children in classroom 6 on the first floor. We now remind all parents that 

although the Education Bureau has issued the school epidemic prevention guidelines from 

the Department of Health, except for close contacts of living family members, if the school 

has sufficient epidemic prevention measures, such as teachers and students wearing masks 

when they are in contact with each other on campus, they are not close contacts. However, 

due to the safety of all teachers and students, both parents and school must pay close 

attention to students' health status every day starting from 21/10(Fri). If you find that your 
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children have symptoms such as fever, cough, runny nose or lack of energy, you are advised 

to take your children to get medical help as soon as possible. You must also submit a 

valid doctor's certificate to our school before returning to school after your children 

recovers from illness. Before entering the campus every day, you must take a Rapid 

Antigen Test for your children at home, upload the results to us for review and storage 

so that the staff of General Office can immediately report the case to the Centre for 

Health Protection of the Department of Health. If your find out that your children get 

positive Rapid Antigen Test result, please notify our school as soon as possible and do 

not bring your children back to school. 

 

Our school will continue to pay close attention to the health status of all students and 

strengthen campus epidemic prevention measures to ensure the health and safety of 

teachers and students. Thank you for your attention! 

 
 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

General Office 
 


